
 
CITY OF BOTHELL 

2019 SALARY COMMISSION RECRUITMENT 
DEADLINE EXTENDED 

  
              

 
The City of Bothell is seeking applicants to its Salary Commission. This independent 
commission is authorized under RCW 35.21.015 and is composed of three Bothell residents 
who are appointed to review and establish a compensation schedule for the City Council. This 
Commission meets every five years to determine any salary increases or decreases in Council 
compensation.  
 
Bothell Municipal Code 2.92 states that Salary Commission members may not be an officer, 
official or employee of the City nor may they be a relative of any officer, official or employee of 
the City. 
 
The Mayor, subject to approval by the City Council, will appoint members who must convene, 
complete its review, and file its schedule for salaries with the City Clerk within 90 days of 
appointment. 
 
The City Clerk’s office is accepting applications through March 8, 2019.  Please submit a letter 
of interest to the City Clerk’s Office, 18415 101st Ave NE, Bothell, WA 98011 or an email to 
cityclerk@bothellwa.gov  
 
Council will ratify the Mayor’s appointments on March 19, 2019.  
 
Posted: City of Bothell Website –February 19, 2019 
  
 
 


